
 

All students thoroughly enjoyed the 
visit from Ryan and the Zoomobile on 
Thursday last week. It was a bonus for 
our Transition students who joined us 
for the day. 
 

Thursday was a full Orientation Day 
for our students, 27 were in 
attendance and they coped extremely 
well. They were very excited to receive their new school hat. We 
have 32 students in Kindergarten in 2014. This will allow us to 
have 2 small classes which will be beneficial for all students. 
 

We have a Cricket Clinic this Friday run by Steve Weckert. I’m 
sure after this clinic there will be a lot of students wanting to sign 
up for Milo Cricket. 
 

Mrs Davis and I attended our final L3 training workshop today. We 
have thoroughly enjoyed working with our tutor Louise Griffith and 
look forward to continuing on with L3 methods in Kindergarten in 
2014. 
 

Year 2 students had their Year 3 Transition today at their 
prospective schools. Students intending to go to Narrandera 
Public school in 2014 have been given their enrolment forms. 
These forms are to be handed in to the Narrandera Public School 
office. 
 

For catering purposes we need to know how many families will be 
joining us for the Fun Evening at the Fisheries on Friday, 22nd 
November. Please complete the slip in this newsletter if you have 
not already done so. 
 

We have four Community Christmas events coming up in the next 
few weeks, so all students have been practising their songs with 
Mrs Beaumont and also in their classrooms. 
These events are:  
Advent Day    22nd November 
Christmas Down the Street  28th  November 
Singing at Teloca   10th  December 
Carols by Candlelight   15th  December 
 

All assessments have now been completed and class 
routines are back to normal. 
 

Have a happy and safe week everyone 
 
Mrs Karen Babbs 
Principal 

What’s happening at Narrandera East 

Term 4 

 

Week 8 

————————————————————————————————————————

   
Yr 2 Swimming school 2.00-3.00 all week 

  
28/11/13  Gold Morning Tea 
   Christmas Down the Street 

   Fruit Day 
 
29/11/13  Library 
   Stadium 
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Week 6,  Term 4                

 

Week 7 

————————————————————————————————————————

     
Yr 2 Swimming school 2.00-3.00 all week 

  
21/11/13  Fruit Day 
 
22/11/13  Library 
   Advent  Festival 
   Stadium 
   Fisheries Fun Night 
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Week 6       National Recycling Week 

————————————————————————————————————————-

        
11/11/13  P&C Meeting 
 
12/11/13   Yr 2 Transition 
 
14/11/13  Fruit Day 
 
15/11/13  Library 
   Scripture 
   Stadium Cricket Clinic 

Congratulations to April Walsh, Amelia Howarth & Ellenor Croft on 
receiving their Principal’s Award. Also to Louis Deen, Phoebe 
Romeo and Dean Chappell on receiving their Go for Gold Awards. 
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Happy Birthday  

to 
Izack Cahill who turns 8 on the 18th. 

 

Awards for Week 5, Term 4 
 

Kindergarten: 
Sam Williamson - pleasing results in Maths testing 

Eliana Broncano - writing an excellent recount about the Life Education Van 
Alison Hallam - trying hard to use expression in her oral reading 

 

Year 1: 

 Zoe Hutchison - being a wonderful classroom helper 
Dean Chappell - always doing his best and having a go 

Ky Bloomfield - a great effort with his homework every week 
Jarrah Murray - 100 nights home reading 
Dean Chappell - 100 nights home reading 
Marcella Close - 150 nights home reading 

 

Year 2: 

Regan Collins-Whiteman - for his enthusiasm and helpfulness in class 
Harrison Cocks - for giving great answers in Healthy Harold 

Sebastian Luck - for being a great super hero in Healthy Harold 

 
 

The night is free of charge and includes the following: 
 

 Sausage Sizzle & drink 
 Yabby Races 
 Family Games - cricket, parachute, bat and ball games 

 Touch Tank & Hatchery 
 Fish Feeding 
 Lion’s Train between 6.00-7.00pm 

 Movie & Popcorn 
 Fishing Hamper - $1.00 a ticket 
 
In addition to the BBQ, families are more than welcome to bring their own 
drinks and nibbles 
 

For catering purposes we need to know how many families will be coming so 
could you please complete and return this slip to the office. 

 

Name: ___________________                  Adults  ____     Children  ____ 

National Recycling Week spans from 21st Oct to     

15th Nov. I will be sharing a fabulous resource with all students 
this week. If you would like a preview, please check out : 
www.coolaustralia.org for information on ways that your family 
can help recycle waste at home. Thanks in advance for caring for 
our world.           Debbie Smith 
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Don’t forget that every Thursday is Fruit Day. Could 
all students please bring in a piece of fruit to share. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name: _______________________ 
 
I give permission for my child/ren to attend Griffith by bus on Monday, 16th December. The day 
includes a movie, bowling, ice-cream, popcorn and a drink.  
The cost is $30.00 per student. 

 
Signed: _________________________         Amount included is $30.00 per student: 
 

$ 
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Library News - this week will be the last week for Library borrowing.  

Don’t forget this is also your last week to purchase a book from our Book Fair. 
The books leave our school on Monday.  Anyone who has books held need to 

pick up and pay for them by the end of the week. 


